
KING GEORGE PAC NEWSLETTER – APRIL 2023

Mark Your Calendars:

April 5: Pizza Day
April 3: Pizza ordering deadline
April 30: KG Raffle tickets purchase deadline

General Zoom PAC Meeting
Thursday, April 11th at 7:30 PM
KG PAC is inviting you to an online Zoom meeting:

PAC Meeting Zoom LINK

Meeting ID: 820 9069 9787
Passcode: 583689
Tel: 1-778-907-2071

Hello, King George Parents!

Hope you all had a restful March break! We are excited to
announce that the King George Raffle Fundraiser has
launched now and will be running for the whole month of
April! Raffle tickets, in booklets of 10 will be available for a
pickup by students (or parents) on Tuesdays and Thursdays
at the school's office for the next two weeks at lunch time
and also after school. If you would like to pick up your tickets
outside of school, from PAC directly please reach out to us at
KingGeorgeSecPAC@gmail.com Winners will be announced
on May 2nd. Prizes include fitness coaching sessions, hotel
stay, dinner vouchers, gift cards and so much more! See flyer
for more details and for how to participate. ½ proceeds will
go directly to student clubs and the other ½ going into the
PAC account to raise funds for the water filtration system on
the 2nd floor.

We are getting closer to our goal to raise $12,000 for the
installation of a drinking water filtering station on the 2nd
floor as well as funding a number of essential programs and
events not covered by the school.

Ongoing: Direct Appeal Fundraiser
Donations of $20 and above get a tax receipt

KG PAC continues with its fundraising initiative for
graduation ($4,400), Home Economics ($2,600), Athletics
($2,300), Mathematics ($1,200)
Donate through Direct Appeal Here

Friday, April 5 is Next Pizza
Fundraiser Date
Order deadline: Wednesday, April 3, 2024

Can you volunteer? Please reach out to Catherine, our Pizza
Lunch Captain: kgpizzalunch@gmail.com

Order YOUR PIZZA HERE

KG PAC is on Facebook
Join King George Secondary School community here:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/609729917550979

DPAC
For more information and parent resources check out your
District PAC website, and sign up for their newsletter at
http://vancouverdpac.org

Yours truly,
King George Secondary Parent Advisory Committee (PAC)
Supporting King George Academics, Athletics, Clubs and Activities

PAC Execs - Chair: Catherine Reid, Treasurer: Amber McElroy,
Secretary: Kateryna Visotskii, Design & Marketing: Julia Kaplun
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